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The following is a company announcement issued by Stivala Group Finance p.l.c. pursuant to Malta
Financial Services Authority Listing Rules.

Quote

The Board of Directors the Company and its subsidiaries (the “Group”) reassures all stakeholders that it
has been actively preparing for the COVID-19 virus outbreak. The Company is monitoring the situation
closely and will update and implement its contingency plans in view of developments and taking into
consideration the recommendations of Government and the Health Authorities.

As the situation evolves, the Group’s Management shall continue with its ongoing monitoring aimed at
ensuring that corrective action is taken where and when necessary. Although the situation is
unprecedented, and predictions are extremely difficult the Management remains committed to do its
utmost to alleviate, as much as practicably possible, the negative impact of the COVID-19 pandemic on the
Group, its employees and customers.
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